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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       July 31, 2023 

 
 

RESCHEDULED: Sheldon Coffee Concert with Eleanor & Dario  
to be Replaced with Janet Evra: A Morning In Rio 

 
 

ST. LOUIS, MO – Due to scheduling conflicts, the Coffee Concerts scheduled for February 20 and 21, 2024, 

Eleanor & Dario: A Trip Around the World, have been canceled. Replacing them on the series will be local jazz 

favorite Janet Evra performing a program entitled A Morning In Rio. 

 
Janet Evra returns to The Sheldon in style to perform favorites from the bossa nova and Latin jazz songbooks, as 

well as her own original music. Evra is an acclaimed jazz vocalist, bassist and bandleader from England now 

based in St. Louis, who performs on premiere stages across the U.S. and Europe, with recent performances at 

jazz festivals in Romania, Finland and the United Kingdom to her credit. Evra is signed to Plum Jazz, and her 

newest release, Almost True, features seven-time GRAMMY-winner Randy Brecker as a special guest.   

 

Tickets are $20 for balcony seats and $23 for orchestra seating. Subscriptions to the five concert Coffee Concerts 

series are also available. Individual tickets for Janet Evra: A Morning In Rio and all shows in The Sheldon’s 2023-

2024 concert season will go on sale Friday, August 4 at 10 a.m. through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 and at The 

Sheldon’s website at TheSheldon.org.  

 

For more information or a full season listing, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org.  

 

# # # 

 

The Sheldon’s concert series are supported by Steward Family Foundation, the Sinquefield Charitable 
Foundation, the Whitaker Foundation, the Regional Arts Commission and Missouri Arts Council, a state agency.  
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